


power bills with efficiency and conservation programs. Approving this rate hike would only reward
corporate greed at the expense of millions of hard-working Floridians. | urge you to reject this request
to ensure that consumers, not corporate profits, remain your priority.

Thank you,

Willard Broyles

444 Cardinal Ave.

Fort Walton Beach, FL 32548




